
The 2017 cohort of Graduate Civic Scholars is hard at work over the next two weeks learning how public 
engagement can enhance their teaching, research, and creative work. The GCSP emphasizes the importance 

of collaboration between university and community partners and cohort-based professional development. 
Congratulations to this year’s Graduate Civic Scholars! Dr. Allison Marsh, History, and Dr. Lucy Annang 

Ingram, Health Promotion, Education, and Behavior, will direct the program this year.
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